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Dear Sirs, 
 
Rugby Borough Council Community Infrastructure Levy Draft Charging Schedule 
Consultation 
 
We welcome the opportunity to comment on Rugby Borough Council’s Community 
Infrastructure Levy (CIL) Draft Charging Schedule.  We understand that the purpose of 
this document is to set out the draft charges on new developments that local planning 
authorities can choose to introduce with charges dependent upon the scale and location 
of the developments.   
 
National Highways has been appointed by the Secretary of State for Transport as 
strategic highway company under the provisions of the Infrastructure Act 2015 and is the 
highway authority, traffic authority and street authority for the Strategic Road Network 
(SRN).  It is our role to maintain the safe and efficient operation of the SRN whilst acting 
as a delivery partner to national economic growth.  In relation to this consultation, our 
principal interest is in safeguarding the operation of the M6, M45, and A5 which all route 
through and near to the area. 
 
The document sets out the approach that will be adopted by Rugby Borough Council 
when setting and implementing the CIL.   
 
We welcome Draft Charging Schedule, however have limited further comments to provide 
other than to encourage communications in relation to any proposed changes or 
developments on the SRN. We trust that the above is useful in the progression of the 
Rugby Borough Council Community Infrastructure Levy. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 






